

Public Security Division

9th Floor, John E. Brownlee Building 10365 97 Street Edmonton, Alberta, Canada T5J 3W7

Telephone: 780-427-3457 Fax: 780-427-5916

BULLETIN

03-2020

March 13, 2020

To all Authorized Employers and Community Peace Officers:

Re: Cancellation of CPOIP Course - March 17 - April 30, 2020

Please be advised that due to the Coronavirus Pandemic, CPOIP Course scheduled for March 17 – April 30, 2020 has been cancelled.

Although the the risk remains low, the Justice and Solicitor General Training Academy is committed to staff/student safety and given the close contact nature of this training the Training Academy has decided to postpone training at this time.

The Training Academy is currently in the process of contacting all authorized employers affected by this cancellation.

At this time, no rescheduled date has been identified, but once known a Peace Officer Program Bulletin will be released with the specific details.

If you have any questions regarding the cancellation of this CPOIP Course, please contact the Training Academy for more information at training.academy@gov.ab.ca.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Sean Bonneteau, CD Director Law Enforcement Standards and Audits